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A Message from the Executive Director

Dear CUISA Members and Corporate Partners,

As we enter phase 3 of the Province’s restart plan and we come to terms with the world of our new normal of plexi-glass
and PPE, | wanted to remind all of you that your COVID-19 safety plan must be posted in your offices. WorkSafe BC is
currently conducting audits and a prevention officer will ask to see the plan if they visit your office.

| continue to interact almost daily with ICBC and have been assured that ICBC’s Business Continuity Plans will remain in
place for the foreseeable future, at least until there is a vaccine available. While many customers are eager to get back
to face to face transactions, there are those that prefer email and phone, so rest assured that this option remains in
place.

Not surprisingly Privacy breaches have increased dramatically during BCP, so remind your staff to double check the spelling of
emails and ensure the right documents, for the right person are attached to emails, the two most common mistakes ICBC has
seen.

Beginning mid-August ICBC will require brokers to collect client emails, this is to facilitate electronic fund transfers for refunds as
a result of the introduction of Enhance Care, for those customers that qualify. Emails will also be used to provide customers who
pay by credit card or payment plan a summary report of any refunds they receive.

Last month, the BCFSA reported its interim findings on the strata insurance market in BC. The BCFSA is the financial services
regulator in the province and was directed by the provincial government to work with stakeholders (brokers and insurers) to
gather information about strata insurance pricing. The interim report concluded that the strata insurance market in BC is
unhealthy. The BCFSA plans to release the full report in the fall. Linked are the media reiease and report.

We will likely be holding our AGM virtually this year, the time and date will be discussed by your board at our next meeting later
this month.
Sincerely,

Dave Jevons
Executive Director (CUISA)
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Thank you

The COVID-19 pandemic has had a major impact
on our personal and professional lives.

Together we quickly implemented new
procedures to serve customers by phone and
email. Our strong partnership and your
adaptability have enabled us to continue
providing the insurance services that British
Columbians rely on.

Thank you for your resilience and commitment to
serving customers during this time.




What you need to know today,
to help your clients get the
protection they need

AS COUNTRIES BEGIN to loosen their local and international

restrictions, our thoughts are turning back to travel.

Choosing a travel insurance provider that’s dedicated to
your health and wellbeing is the best protection while
abroad. And choosing the right travel insurance policy is a

matter of understanding the value it brings to your clients.

Pacific Blue Cross believes all of us have an obligation

to safeguard the public health of our fellow Canadians.

It's imperative that we adhere to the federal government’s
advice regarding non-essential travel.

While travel advisories and health warnings remain in
place, COVID-19 is not covered under our travel plans for
any non-essential travelers that choose to continue their
international adventures.

Our emergency medical plans do not have a COVID-19
restriction for essential travelers, as identified by the
Canadian Border Services Agency and Global Affairs.
They can travel knowing that their eligible claims will be
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